
 

 

Term 2, 2021 - Onsite Guidelines 

To increase physical distancing across the population and slow the spread of COVID-19, children in Victorian schools 

will, once again, be moving to remote and flexible learning for one week from Friday 27 May, 2021 to Thursday 03 

June, 2021. 

This means that, from Friday 27 May, 2021 – Thursday 04 June, 2021 all students who can learn from home must learn 
from home. 

In accordance with the guidelines provided by the Premier of Victoria, Loreto College will provide students (who fall 

within the approved categories) the option to attend the College for supervision (not teaching) during school hours 

for the remainder of Term 3. 

 

 
Students Onsite 

For the notified and approved students attending Loreto College during Term 2 the following guidelines must be 

followed: 

In order to prevent the spread of the virus, as far as is reasonably practicable, movement around the campus will be 

strictly limited and continued hygiene practices will be necessary. 

• Open hours 

- drop off 8:30am (no earlier) – can be later if full day supervision not required 

- Pick up no later than 4:00 pm– students may leave earlier with written permission 

• Students are not required to wear their school uniform during this period of onsite supervision. 

• Entry to the College will be through the double gates on Wendouree Parade. 

• Students are to go to the canteen though the back door (lake side). 

• A staff member will be there to greet the students on arrival. 

• Students are required to wear a mask whilst on school grounds. However, during video conferencing with teachers 

during classes, a mask is not necessary. 

• Students will be directed to hand wash/sanitise. 

• Students will need to walk through sliding doors into the Mulhall Centre. 

• Students will find a place to work for the day, maintaining the requisite distancing (1.5m) from others. 

• Students are asked only to bring what they need for the day, for example: 

- Books 

- Laptops 

- Headphones 

- Food and water (the canteen will not be open; toaster and microwaves will not be available) 

- Personal medications 

• Usual scheduled breaktimes will be followed throughout the day (recess at 10:45am, lunch at 12:50pm). Areas 

that can be accessed are the Mulhall centre and the quadrangle. 

• During this period, students will need to take everything home with them at the end of the day as access to 

lockers will not be available 

• Students must sign out with the supervising teacher. 

 
 

If a student is unwell and unable to attend, where they would have been in this situation, parents are asked to call 

the school and inform staff of their daughter’s absence. 

Please contact attendance@loreto.vic.edu.au if you have any concerns about your daughter’s attendance during 

remote learning. 
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